
 

 

 

 

 

3rd July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

School Fund Payments from September 2023 

We are writing to let you know that we have made the decision, with the approval of Governors, to 

increase our voluntary school fund amount from £2.50 per week to £2.75 per week. 

As you know prices for both food and non-food items have recently increased significantly.  We use 

school fund donations to pay for our weekly fruit for the children’s snacks, together with other items 

such as birthday cakes, birthday presents and additional items to enhance our curriculum.  

We hope you will be able to continue to support our school fund from September and thank you for 

your continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Jenny Martin and Mrs Liz Richardson 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


